Subject: Radio Heatherwood Presenters Newsletters

From: "Secretary" <Secretary@radioheatherwood >

Date: 03/01/2004, 19:05

To: Radio Staff



The Radio Heatherwood staff newsletters took many styles and methods of production during its publications.

We have recreated an issue distributed by email to radio staff and also posted on the staff noticeboard.

This newsletter originally published as above date.

The only changes made to these emails have been the removal of personal phone numbers and email addresses.

Background Story to Email:-

News 03.01.2004

PJ Davidson-Smith Former Secretary

All content is copyrighted

No Unauthorised Publication Without Written Consent

©facebook.com/PJProductions.AudioImageandVideoArchive

Subject: News 03.01.2004

From: "Secretary" < Secretary@radioheatherwood >

Date: 03/01/2004, 19:05

To: Radio Staff

Hi Guys & Girls

Happy New Year to you all, Hope you all survived the festive season?

Some important items for you

No Water

There is no water coming from the tap. A leaky boiler next door has left us with no water. The works dept tell me it will be sorted this coming week.

Hospicom

At this moment in time I have no real news on this, there has been an exchange of emails but no real progress.

I am currently waiting for the hospital cable contractors to advise on the cost of the cable link. As soon as we know this, we can start moving it forward.

If this turns out to be a long drawn out process, and we have made no real progress by April. Then I believe Radio Heatherwood's days are numbered.

Production PC

The production pc is running a test recording and is on. Do not switch the mains plug off marked demo or touch the keyboard. If this is successful, you won't have to load the video tapes each night as your shows will be recorded automatically. It will also mean we will have a stereo MP3 version of your show. Later on, if you want a copy of a particular nights program, for a small fee we will be able to provide you with a copy on cd.

Car Park Permits 2004

You're car park permits are in your trays.

Rhapsody In 2004

Whilst the base system is up and running and has now settled into a routine. We still need content to improve on the base. Provided hospicom link takes place and we are connected, there will be an ever greater need to offer some sort of variety on Rhapsody. It's in your hands, so I hope this year you will all make a concerted effort to join in with a supply of new material.

Rhapsody Quizzes

John Murphy has been busy constructing quizzes for every day of the 6 week cycle of Rhapsody. He has now completed these and I would like to take this opportunity to say many thanks John for all your hard work on this.

Whilst we are mentioning the Murphy, it's a bit of a birthday for John as he has now completed three years of service.

Nice One John, Keep up the Good Work.



Engineering Cover

I won't be about for most of the coming week, I'm on a course in Chester, If you have any problems, Call David.

That's All For Now

Regards
Peter J Davidson-Smith
Radio Heatherwood & League of Friends
Heatherwood Hospital Ascot Berks.
www.lof-heatherwood.org.uk
www.radioheatherwood.org.uk

This electronic message contains information from League of Friends (Inc Radio Heatherwood) of Heatherwood Hospital which may be privileged or confidential. The information is intended to be for the use of the individual(s) or entity named above. If you are not the intended recipient be aware that any disclosure, copying, distribution or use of the contents of this information is prohibited. If you have received this electronic message in error, please notify us by telephone or email (to the numbers or address above) immediately.

All content is copyrighted

No Unauthorised Publication Without Written Consent

©facebook.com/PJProductions.AudioImageandVideoArchive/